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This tax would impose hardship on working class Oregonian's. We the people do not 

support additional taxes for big government pet projects nor do we support 

mismanaged spending without accountability. Before we hand over government an 

open wallet maybe we should look at the last 3 yrs. where our tax dollars have been 

spent and the government should learn to synch there belt on spending Oregon 

taxpayer dollars. I of one project that Odot did in Lapine Or. where they designed an 

overpass of the rail line and no due diligence was done for engineering then come to 

find out the bridge was placed over a diamatious earth lake bed and the project was 

aborted which was a 17 million dollar waste of taxpayers money. We’re not here to 

fund Tina’s DEI project for children learn in fact it goes against the core values of 

what education is about. 


